
Community Feedback on Newsletter 

Localization 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Newsletter Team/Organization Name] 

From: [Insert Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Newsletter Localization 

Dear [Newsletter Team/Contact Person], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback regarding the recent 

localization of the community newsletter. 

Positive Aspects 

• The translation into [language] was clear and accurate. 

• The culturally relevant content resonates well with our community members. 

Suggestions for Improvement 

• Consider adding more visuals and images that reflect local culture. 

• Include more localized events and announcements relevant to our community. 

Thank you for your efforts in making our newsletter more accessible and engaging. I look 

forward to seeing how it continues to evolve! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


